Suggested newsletter text — Heating & Insulation

Elizabeth Wathuti witnesses the front line impact of climate change on a daily
basis - ‘Africa is not waiting for the crisis to come, it is impacting us right now".
Combatting climate change and reducing our carbon emissions requires
everyone's help — changes need to happen at every level — individual,
community, business, government - together we can win this.

Young Climate Warriors are challenged each week to be part of the solution.
This week’s challenge encourages families to reduce their household carbon
emissions by drawing their curtains and shutting the door on draughts.

LeTs erack on ... no Time
for ‘draffe’ nor ‘draughts’!!

Help keep the heat in, and carbon
emissions down!

Warm air leaking out of our homes lowers
the temperature - so the boiler has to work

harder, burning more fuel, costing more e

money, and creating more carbon

emissions.

Help your family this week - draw all the e)

CURTAINS at DUSK and remember to YOUNG

SHUT the DOOR on DRAUGHTS. CLIMATE
WARRIORS

When you've completed This challenge ... Remember To hif The red bufton! &




